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Dear Sir or Madam, 

dear parents and guardians, 

 

Since June 2021, the day care centres have been in the so-called basic stage of the response 

stage plan "Child Day Care under Pandemic Conditions". This means that you and your chil-

dren will only be affected by a few restrictions in day care centres.  

 

At the same time, the number of infections among non-vaccinated people is increasing signifi-

cantly. Even though there are only a few infections among children in Bremen day care cen-

tres at the moment, regular testing of children and employees is very important. 

Through a close network of testing, possible infections can be detected quickly and larger 

spreads in day care centres can be prevented. 

 

The Senator for Children provides two rapid tests per week for each child and employee. Chil-

dren should not attend the day care centre untested. Please conduct a rapid test with your 

child twice a week and do not bring your child to the day care centre if the test result is posi-

tive. 

 

I am aware that testing - especially with young children - can be a bit challenging. However, it 

is very important so that all children can attend the day care centre safely and reliably. 

 



[Übersetzt ins Englische] 

 

In the next few weeks, additional lollipop tests will be carried out from time to time at some day 

care centres for entire day care centre groups by medically trained or the pedagogical staff. I 

kindly ask you to agree to your child's participation in this voluntary testing as well. 

 

Kind regards 

On behalf of 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Jablonski 

- Head of Department - 
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